
Thursday, July 17, 2025 Regular Board of Supervisors Meeting 
 
Meeting called to order by Chairman Ken Mattson at 7:00 PM. Supervisors Mary Fratzke was 
present. Also present was Clerk Kim Christenson, and Treasurer Lisa Olson. Supervisor Ed 
Hamlin and Zoning Administrator Gerald Evenson was absent. 
 
Pledge of allegiance was said. 
 
Moved, Second, Carried MSC (Ken, Mary) to approve the agenda as amended: add 270th Ave 
discussion, add emergency preparedness, and remove 7:10pm appointment. 
 
MSC (Mary, Ken) to approve the minutes of the June 18, 2025 Board of Supervisors Meeting as 
presented. 
 
All monthly bills were reviewed. MSC (Ken, Mary) to approve and pay the bills. 
 
The board reviewed the City of Mora Fire Contract. The presented fire contract from the City of 
Mora was reviewed by Attorney Mark Allseits with Couri & Ruppe Law Office. Mark made 
edits and additions to the contract and answered the township’s questions about the legality of 
the city assesses the township citizen for non-payment. The township instructed the clerk to 
forward the revised contract to the City of Mora and to set up a meeting with the city to discuss 
the changes.  
 
7:45pm - The chairperson called for public comment three times. None responded. 
 
7:46pm – The chairperson closed public comment. 
 
The board discussed a blithe issue at a property located at 1993 255th Ave. The property has 
multiple vehicles, campers, unoccupied trailer houses and garbage. The board would like to have 
the township’s lawyer send the property owner a letter. Tabled until the August meeting.  
 
There were 11 land use permits issued last month. 
 
There were zero shoreland permits issued since December 2024. 
 
MSC (Mary, Ken) to adjourn the meeting at 8:21 PM. 
 
 
____________________________   _____________________________  
Clerk       Chairman 


